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The Boeing Company [NYSE: BA] is pleased that British Airways has agreed to purchase four additional 777-
200ERs, with options for four more. Boeing is delighted to be part of British Airways' first step in expanding its
long-haul fleet.

Boeing is working with British Airways to finalize the order.
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